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The following information is provided in response to a request made by Mr. Dorsey at the 
work session on 3/18/2021, regarding the following question: 
 
Does the Magistrate's Office have the necessary resources to examine body worn camera 
footage? 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 
 
No additional resources are needed at this time in the Magistrate’s Office for the 
examination of body worn camera footage.  Police will provide training to the Magistrate 
in early April, and all the technical equipment is currently in place.  The Magistrate’s 
Office will use the body worn footage to review criminal conduct complaints and issue 
and process various types of warrants and court orders.   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


